
  Mt. Holly Springs Planning Commission 

Meeting Minutes – November 27, 2017 

I. Call to order 

Steve Blair called to order the regular meeting of the Mount Holly Springs Planning Commission at 

7:08 p.m. on November 27, 2017 at the Borough Office.   

The following persons were present: Steve Blair, Pam Still, Merle Barclay, David Toner, and MHS 

Solicitor Mark Allshouse.   Steve Hoffman from Cumberland County Planning was also present.    

Pam Still motioned to accept the minutes from the October 23, 2017 meeting. Dave Toner seconded 

the motion. The minutes were approved as submitted. 

II. Public Opinion 

None. 

III. Old Business 

There was a short discussion and a few minor clarifications were made to the SALDO booklet.  The 

booklet will become part of the SALDO ordinance.   

IV.   New Business 

Pam Still provided information about Joseph Breymeier, who is interested in being a member of the 

Planning Commission.  Pam Still made a motion, seconded by Dave Toner, to recommend Joseph to 

Borough Council for the open position on the Planning Commission. 

Merle Barclay made a motion, seconded by Dave Toner, to correct the September 25, 2017 minutes.  

The minutes incorrectly reported approval of the July 24, 2017 minutes.  The approval should have 

been for the August 28, 2017 minutes. 

V. Liaison Report 

Pam Still reported that Borough Council will review the SALDO booklet at their meeting on 

November 30. 

 

Adjournment 

Motion to adjourn made by Merle Barclay. Seconded by Pam Still.  Meeting adjourned at 7:55pm.   

Minutes submitted by:  Merle Barclay 
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